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New Jersey Department of Transportation 
1035 Parkway Avenue, PO Box 600, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600 

  

Baseline Document Change Announcement 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT: BDC19S-04 
 

DATE: August 26, 2019 
 

SUBJECT: Value Engineering Proposal 

- Revision to the 2019 Standard Inputs, Subpart 104.02.01 

 

 

 

Subpart 104.02.01 of the 2019 Standard Inputs has been revised in order for the Project Manager to 

include a list of Value Engineering Proposals the Department will not consider. The reason is that 

for certain large complicated projects where the Department has placed a great deal of effort into a 

particular aspect of the design, the Department does not want the Contractor to initiate a VE 

proposal. 

 

 

The proposed changes to Standard Input, SI2019 are as follows: 

 

 

104.02  VALUE ENGINEERING 

104.02.01  Purpose and Scope 

1**************************************************************************************************************************1 
 

INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING LIST OF VE PROPOSALS THE DEPARTMENT WILL NOT CONSIDER, 
OTHERWISE DELETE 

 
SME CONTACT – PROJECT MANAGER 

THE FOLLOWING IS ADDED: 

The Department will not consider the following as (a) VE Proposal(s): 

1**************************************************************************************************************************1 
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